
June  2016

Join us in June for the 
Impromptu Card Magic Competition

The 
ultimate 

test of skill 
and creativity!

NO 
GIMMICKS!

NO 
STOOGES!

52 

CARDS
10 FINGERS

Thursday, June 23, 2016 
Contestants must register with the 

competition chair 24 hours prior to the event!
Visit www.ibmring92.com for more information.

http://www.ibmring92.com
http://www.ibmring92.com


PRESIDENT’S  
MESSAGE

Hello Fellow Members! 

It has been a whirlwind of a June! Can you believe 
it is already HALF WAY through 2016? 

This month was a mixed bag month, we laughed, 
we cried and we worked together to support each 
other. 

Congratulations to Jeff Christensen for putting on another amazing 
charity show! We look forward to hearing the results! 

We have an upcoming lecture on July 22nd, we are getting Wes Barker to come lecture 
for us! Wes is a very creative magician, he has been on multiple tv shows, and best of 
all fooled Penn & Teller! Tickets are available on our website! 

Alex and I will be heading to the IBM Convention in San Antonio, Texas on June 30th. 
We will be representing Canada and the Vancouver Magic Circle, Ring #92, the largest 
and only honour ring in Canada! For a play by play of our shenanigans, check out our 
Facebook, Instagram or Twitter June 30th - July 6th! 

Our Annual Summer Picnic is coming up soon! Check you roster book calendar of 
events for the date! We will be emailing out details of the event soon! 

The 3 of Clubs Convention is going well! The talent list is slowly being released, so 
make sure you sign-up for the low low price of $100 CDN at 3ofclubsconvention.com, 
before prices go up on July 1st! 

It is with a heavy heart that I have to announce fellow member and my friend, and I am 
sure many of yours Gordon McIntosh has passed away on June 17th. The magic 
community has lost so much this year already, and now we have lost a beloved member 
who does all he can to make everyone happy. Rest in peace Gord. 

Our next meeting will be held at the Sunrise Community Hall where Steve Dickson will 
be doing a workshop on his coin and bottle, one of his signature pieces. Don't miss out 
on this chance! It is also your chance to compete for the Ray 
Gamble Trophy (its big and heavy…), for impromptu card 
magic! Juan Garcia will be providing refreshments! So 
come on out on June 23rd at 7pm and have some 
fun! 

See you all soon!





Children’s Magician of the 
Year Contest

Congratulation’s to Shawn Farquhar our 2016 winner!



Murray  Lecture is a Hit!
Many thanks to Jeff  Christensen,  the club's 
lecture chair who was able to bring Murray 
SawChuck (The guy with the hair) from Las 
Vegas to do a lecture.  Murray is originally 
from Burnaby, BC.  He started his magical 
career while still in high school.  His mentors 
at that time were Shawn Farquhar and David 
Wilson.   Another mentor was Marvyn Roy, 
also known as ''Mr. Electric.''   He eventually 
joined  the  Vancouver  Magic  Circle  and  to 
this day he is still a member!  Many of us can 
still  remember  when  his  dad  used  to  drive 
him to magic meetings and lectures.  

Murray's lecture started off with some video 
clips of his Las Vegas shows.  He demonstrated some of his  favourite 
magical effects.  He is also known for his CD routine.

Murray has been working in 
Las  Vegas  for  fourteen 
years.  During the lecture he 
stressed  the  importance  of 
proper  attire.   Many 
questions were asked about 
his  magical  career   and  he 
took  the  time  to  answer 
them all.    The  ''store''  was 
busy with many of Murray's 
products.

Thanks Murray for  a  great 
and informative lecture!



May  Madness!
Jam Session and Close-Up Show.



SPECIAl SECTION





















The May meeting started off with a jam 
session/workshop by Ray Wong and 
Steve Dickson.  May is the month when 
the close-up competition is held; the 
D ick Gardner t rophy fo r jun io r 
competitors and the H. B. MacLean 
t r o p h y f o r a d u l t c o m p e t i t o r s . 
Unfortunately both competitions did not 
take place. Most of the club's junior 
members  are now adult members and 
only two people signed up for the adult 
competition. The minimum requirement 
is three.   
To complete the fun and magical part of 
the evening, last year's winner of the 
H.B. MacLean trophy Rosalind Chan 
hosted and MC'd an event called Work 
in Progress.  This event featured 
magicians who demonstrated some of 
their favourite effects that they use in 
their shows.  People taking part were 
Ray Wong, Matthew Jones, Rosalind 
Chan, Yoosik Oum, Jordan Vo, Care 
Elise Dyck, and Steve Dickson. Thanks 
everyone! 
During the business portion of meeting 
Billy Bales Hsueh and Alex Seaman 
gave an update of the Three of Clubs 
convention, which will take place in 
November.  Registrations are going 
well. Alex mentioned that they have an 
all star line up of performers and 
lecturers.  
Jeff Christensen, our lecture chair has 
some lecturers lined up for the balance 
of the Vancouver Magic Circle's 2016 
magic year.   

M a n y 
thanks 
t o 
J o h n 

McFarlane 
for donating four magic 
books to the club's library.  These books 
are from a magician friend's estate.  
Two of the books are very rare and they 
have been recorded in the reserve 
section of the library.  Many thanks to 
Shawn Farquhar for donating his lecture 
notes titled ''Bedjumpers.''   
First time attendees to the club's 
meeting were Steven Andrews and his 
family Gloria, William and ''grandma'' 
Lordis.  They are from Kelowna.  
Another new guest was Andrew Wang 
from Malaysia.  Other guests were Care 
Elise Dyck, Jordan Vo, Ana Spence, 
and Bryn Williams's two sons Kaden 
and Brody.   
M a t t h e w J o n e s p r o v i d e d t h e 
refreshments.  He always orders a wide 
variety of pizzas including vegetarian 
pizzas.  Graham Kita sold raffle tickets.  
John Smithman took photos of the 
evening's events.  
There were 28 members and 10 guests 
in attendance. 
  
    -Dennis Chan

May Report By: Dennis Chan







"To solve the problems of today, we must focus on tomorrow.”   - Erik Nupponen

NOW HIRING

The Magical Minutes Newsletter is 
looking to hire a new staff reporter.

The successful candidate will be a self-
starter, ambitious, possess excellent oral 
a n d w r i t t e n 
commun i c a t i on 
skills and will want 
to work for free to 
h e l p T h e 
Vancouver Magic 
Circle, the best 
Magic club in the 
world!
P l e a s e s e n d 
Resume and Cover 
L e t t e r t o 

newsletter@ibmring92.com.

Photo credits:  John Smithman.  Club Photographer and the VMC’s Biggest Fan!

November 11-13, 2016
Register today at www.3ofclubsconvention.com.

Please be sure to 
see this month’s 
specia l ‘Pul l -out ’ 
Sect ion featuring 
John Smithman’s 
in te rv iew 
with Jack 
L i l l i c o , 
V M C ’ s 
o l d e s t 
l i v i n g 
member

mailto:newsletter@ibmring92.com
http://www.3ofclubsconvention.com
mailto:newsletter@ibmring92.com
http://www.3ofclubsconvention.com

